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nexTEST Integration Notice 
 
On 07/26/2022 the nexTEST system will be offline while the integration with 
LEADS 3.0 Configurator is processing.  This will enable the systems to 
communicate, updating certifications in Configurator when a user 
certifies/recertifies their LEADS certification. 
 
During the initial integration on Tuesday 07/26/2022, nexTEST will be taken 
offline for up to twenty-four (24) hours.  During this time LACs and users will be 
unable to access nexTEST.  If you are scheduled to recertify between 07/20/2022 
and 07/27/2022, LEADS Administration strongly encourages users to complete 
their certification prior to 07/26/2022.      
 
Please do not contact the ISP LEADS Administration or the ISP HelpDesk regarding 
this matter.  While the integration is processing, there is nothing we can do to 
allow access to nexTEST.  Access will be restored on 07/27/2022, with limited 
access for TAC’s/LAC’s.  A Daily Bulletin will be posted on 07/27/2022 with further 
information on the updates being made.  
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